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This week we hear the announcement that schools are not going to fully re- 

open until 8
th

 March at the earliest and I am sure the news has once again 

challenged our resilience to continue juggling the different areas of our lives.  

Resilience was the theme for my assembly this week and I continue to be so 

very impressed with our Corsham Regis Community- together, we most cer-

tainly can do this! 

Children in school have been taking part in live cricket lessons run by Wilt-

shire cricket and some children at home too! Being active is one way that we 

can help our wellbeing at this time. Look out for an activity booklet sent 

home via Seesaw on Wednesday- lots of fun activities to get involved with. 

Take care, stay safe and have a lovely weekend- Mrs Abby Symons  

 

 

 

Continuing to celebrate the 
wonderful work of our pupils at 
Regis… 

Jayden is worker of the week this 

week for completing lots of online 

learning tasks. He has been joining in 

with the daily phonics lessons, 

practising his number formation and 

completing the Mog story work too.                     

Well done Jayden! 

 

Our worker of the week this week is Nelson. We 

have chosen him due to his hard work and 

enthusiasm towards our Ancient Egyptian topic. 

He has gone the extra mile to research the topic, 

and has found out lots of interesting facts. Here 

is an example of the notes he has taken… From 

Mrs Bagnall and Mrs Wicheard. 

Dates for your diary: 

Last day of term: 
12.2.21 

Return to school: 
22.2.21 (for children 
of key workers and 
those who are 
vulnerable) 

Ghlex has been a star learner during 

lockdown. He completes all the tasks 

every day never lowers his high 

standard of presentation. As you 

can see, whatever area of the 

curriculum it is, Ghlex really puts in 

the effort to make it as neat as 

possible. We do miss seeing your 

smile Ghlex. Mrs Harris 

 

 
Worker of the week –this goes to 

Gracie-Mae who has been trying 

incredibly hard with all her learning. I 

have been so pleased with her Maths, 

Reading, Spelling and Writing. I have 

also been very impressed with all her 

research on the Greek gods and 

goddesses too. Well done Gracie-

Mae. 

 

Well - I have chosen the fabulous Ethan. 

He splits his week between being a Key 

Worker child and learning from home. All 

of his work is completed to a very high 

standard and he does his best to get 

cheese somewhere into his learning – 

which always makes me smile. Well done 

Ethan you are a star!! 

 

I have chosen 

Kuridhaya because 

Mum says she is 

being so 

independent about 

getting on with her 

work at home. She 

has also completed 

a bird survey on a 

walk, in preparation 

for The Big Garden 

Bird Watch on 

Friday. 
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